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• Construction projects 

• Church transitions 

• Health 

• Travel 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

• April 20—Easter 

Sunday 

• April 23—Rebekah’s 

birthday 

• April 26—Jennifer’s 

birthday 

Special Dates/Events 
 

Stacy &  Jennifer Dassow 
704-209-7219 

sjdassow@gmail.com 

 

Personal support: 

Gospel Light Baptist 

Church 

2121 Mooresville Rd. 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.glbaptist.org 

 

Personal Contact 

Information: 

As anticipated, March took 

off like a shot with many of our 

regular year-round ministries 

cranking back up. We praise the 

Lord for another great start. 

Homeschool GLM started on 

March 3 with 49 students—1 in 

preschool, 25 in elementary, and 

23 in high school. Apart from 

pastors and missionaries, we have 

families from all over Peru and 

some in other parts of the world 

that want to keep their children in 

the Peruvian system of education. 

We are thankful to give these 

families the opportunity to 

provide their children with a 

Christ-centered, individualized 

education. 

Our men's and ladies' Bible 

studies began on March 8. Our 

people specifically asked for a 

parallel study that both the men 

and women could study together 

and talk about the week between. 

We are working through 

“Disciplines of a Godly 

Man/Woman” by Kent and 

Barbara Hughes this year. While 

we are away, couples will take 

turns doing the lessons and 

coordinating the meetings giving 

them additional experience during 

the transition. 

We finished our two-month 

study on spiritual gifts and 

plugged just about all of the 

members into ministries that 

permit them to put their gifts into 

practice. Approximately 78% of 

our congregation is now involved 

in the work, allowing us to add 

Construction Projects: 
www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 
Project support: 

Gospel Light GLM 

International 

123 Cherry Tree Lane 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 

 

additional Sunday school and 

children’s church classes and 

distribute the responsibilities 

more evenly among the 

congregation. We also shifted 

some people around to suit their 

gifts better and called a new 

deacon. 

On March 28-30, we had our 

third annual mission conference 

with missionary Miguel Gargate 

from Tingo Maria in the central 

jungle of Peru. His wife and son 

were also with us. It benefitted 

our church in several ways, but 

mostly because our ministries are 

very similar in size. We trust that 

our people were helped, that the 

Holy Spirit will use the messages 

to promote a deeper love for 

missions, and that they will 

continue to assume more 

responsibility in work because of 

the examples around them. 

  

Please note a change in our 

email address. We have been 

experiencing issues with several 

Outlook accounts, so we switched 

to Gmail. 

 

Pray for us and the church 

during our time north of the 

equator. We have wonderfully 

capable people prepared and 

looking forward to our prompt 

return. We appreciate your 

faithful prayer and financial 

support for the ministries in Peru. 

 

Until the nets are full, 

Stacy & Jennifer Dassow 

February 2025 

mailto:dassowsj@live.com
http://www.gospellightglmintl.org/

